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I oppose this bill as it will cost taxpayer dollars which would be better served to train 

staff on the State & US Constitution as well as apprehending and prosecuting actual 

criminals. This will be a financial burden on the state at a time when Oregon officials 

already are begging for more funding. It can also have negative effects such as 

pushing people to subvert the background check and licensed dealers and seek guns 

through other means, such as "ghost guns", the "gun show loophole" & the "back 

door Sanchez"; all of which could put the public at more of a risk. 


